
Tillamook County Community Advisory Council     
Wednesday, May 9, 2018, 3:00 -5:00 pm 
 

AGENDA ITEMS: 

Chair opened the meeting at 3:02.  Minutes/Agenda approved.   

Incentive Measure Projects Update 

Heather provided an update to the current Incentive Metric projects.  The YMCA program continues to grow, 

and ten more CCO members have signed up since our last meeting.  There are also several providers now 

interested in using the prescription pads for exercise.  The Community Health Worker training is complete and 

there are now two people in Tillamook County who have completed training and are awaiting certification.  At 

the next meeting Heather will provide a list of project ideas based on the focus areas we chose at the last 

meeting. 

CCO 2.0 

Joell presented information on the ongoing effort to gather information to inform the 2020-2025 focus and 

efforts of CCOs across the state.  It is critical to gather information on how to improve from our members so we 

are moving in the right direction.  Joell led a discussion on CCO 2.0 and gathered feedback, both verbally and 

through paper forms.  There is also a link to the survey available through 5/23 at 

https://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/4337245/CCO-2-0-OHP-Member-Survey. 

Quarterly Focus: Access to Health Care 

Explanation of quarterly focus: CPCCO recognizes that access to supports and services has an impact on 

health and wellbeing of individuals and our communities.  We value the collaboration of all our stakeholders, 

including our members and community partners, to create a healthier Tillamook County.  To that end, the 

CPCCO Community Advisory Council seeks to inform, convene and sponsor conversations about community 

efforts to improve access to all services that support the improvement of health and well-being, as well as 

address the health impact of social determinants on access.       

As a follow-up to the What/So What/Now What exercise from the last meeting, we brought in two speakers.  

Mohamed Abdiasis from Oregon Health Authority’s Office of Equity and Inclusion spoke via Skype about the 

five types of Traditional Health Workers and how they improve access to care.  Frank Hanna-Williams from 

Tillamook Family Counseling spoke about mental health crisis services and access to mental health care. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:20pm.  The next meeting is June 13, 2018, 3:00-5:00pm at Tillamook Bay 

Community College.   
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